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Dear Inspectorate

Further to my last about Stockholm Convention classification of PFOA (May 2019 ) as a
game changer | add that the firefighting foam toxic residual hazard is hazardous to bees.

You will have realised by now that there is a cumulative impact missing bit which is BRETT
Concrete Ramsgate Port. TDC granted planning without cumulative impact or
precautionary principle compliance for Brett. | don't know how much mains water (PFOA
spread now in contravention of the Stockholm Convention) the Bretts operation uses. But
it means Bretts should now be classified the same as Manston should be as a
contaminated site under 1990 act.

TDC have still made no effort to assess initial toxic loading SERICOL, MANSTON, GEC
(PEGWELL AND WESTWOOD BURIALS) THOR Without these assessments tests are
meaningless.

The greatest health inequality suffered by Thanet is it does not have article 11 rights to
safe hazard-free water supply.

Kind regards Richard





